PLANNING BOARD OF THE TOWN OF EAST KINGSTON, N.H.

MEETING MINUTES - December 21, 1983

Members Present: Richard Smith Sr. - Chairman
William A. DiPaof 1 o - Clerk
Nat Rowell - Selectman
Mel Keddy

8:15 p.m. Town Counsel Donovan and Selectman Andrezewski came to the meeting.
Mr. Donovan briefed the board on a recodification of all planning
and zoning ordinances. He suggested the board review the new law
and take prionty action as follows:

1) Change procedures to conform
2) Begin work on a revised master plan
3) Rewrite zoning and subdivision regulations

The master plan must be reviewed by January, 1986.
Mr. Donovan said he would inform the board whenever he came across a

change. WHe suggested the board contact our state representative to

keep us informed of changes to the new law which may be coming in
1984,

9:30 p.m. Attached is a list of outstanding open items for work by the board.

W. A. DiProfio
Clerk



